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Ohio Constitutional Modernization Commission
MEMORANDUM

To:

Ohio Constitutional Modernization Commission Members
From:

Mark Wagoner, Chair of the Organization and Administration Committee
Date:

June 12, 2014
Re:

Interim Guidelines for Committee Recommendations
Recommendations by Subject Matter Committees

· The recommendation by a Committee to the full Commission for an amendment to the Constitution should include the following:
· The language of the proposed amendment in the format of a Joint Resolution as drafted by the Legislative Services Commission.  Legislative members serving within a Committee are encouraged to assist in this process.  The current language of the constitution for the relevant sections shall also be included either with the changes noted or on its own in the case of an entire repeal.
· A summary of the history and meaning of the current provision.
· A plain language summary of the proposed amendment and, where appropriate, the rationale for the proposed change. 
· The vote of the Committee on the recommendation.

· A notification by a Committee to the full Commission that it does not intend to recommend amendments to a given section of the Constitution should include the following: 

· The section or sections recommended for preservation.
· A summary of the history and meaning of the current provision.
· Any rationale adopted by the Committee for the notification.
· The vote of the Committee on the notification
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